

Buffalo Teachers Federation, Inc. 271 Porter Avenue Buffalo, New York 14201 (716) 881-5400 (716) 881-6678 (fax)

May 26, 2016

MEMO TO: All Buffalo Teachers

FROM: Philip Rumore, President, BTF

RE: Help Verizon Strikers

Sending contributions to the Verizon Strike Fund and walking the picket lines with the workers is great and much appreciated by our colleagues; however, how can we (and I have to be careful in my wording) disrupt Verizon.

Not that I am recommending these actions, but these are what some are doing.

Add one (.01) cent to your bill so that the computer is disrupted and the bill has to be manually corrected.

Write over or staple the barcode

Continuing to call for and demand service calls

Convert from paperless billing/auto payment to paper billing

Switch to AT&T (you can switch back when you are satisfied with the outcome of the strike)

Call and Say "Settle the Strike"

Use your imagination

## VERIZON - 1 (800) 837-4966

Yes, we need to support the workers; however, we must all target the company to make it feel our anger.

The Verizon workers fight is for us all.

Visit **StandUpToVerizon.com** now to find resources and other information on how you can help.

Circulate this to you friends and ask them to join our actions against Verizon.

Please take action today. This strike has gone on too long.

We can and must take action.

PR:su